
  

  

 

June Plant Exchange 
On Thursday 7th June Noon - 2pm we will be hosting a Plant Exchange :) 

So, bring a plant or two and see if there is something you want to exchange them 

for. 

 

Also, the Library is looking for donations of Perennial Plants for our garden this 

year. If you can help out with this, please bring those along with you on the 7th 

June - Thank you! 
  

 

 

SUMMER READING BINGO 

Starts - Monday 11th June 

Ends - Friday 24th August 

We will have 3 different age group 

Bingo Cards available. 

5-11 year olds 

12-17 year olds 

and 18+ 

Grand Prizes will be gift cards :) 

  

  
  

 

A BIG THANK YOU TO ALL WHO 

SUPPORTED OUR BOOK SALE - 

IT WAS A GREAT SUCCESS! 

 

 

 

 


